

THE CIRCUIT COURT OF THE FIFTEENTH JUDICIAL CIRCUIT OF FLORIDA

CHAMBERS OF

DAVID F. CROW

CIRCUIT JUDGE

PALM BEACH COUNTY COURTHOUSE 205 NORTH DIXIE HIGHWAY WEST PALM BEACH, FLORIDA 33401 561/355-6580

February 16, 2015

The Honorable Rick Scott, Governor State of Florida The Capitol 400 Monroe Street Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0001

Dear Governor Scott:

This is to notify you of my retirement from my position as Circuit Judge, Fifteenth Judicial Circuit, in and for Palm Beach County, effective on the close of business March 31, 2015, my last work day. Thus, my separation from the State payroll is effective March 31, 2015.

I am most grateful for my appointment by Governor Jeb Bush to this position in 2002 and to the voter's of Palm Beach County for re-electing me and allowing me to continue in office these many years. It has been my privilege and honor to have served the people of the State of Florida and Palm Beach County.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any additional information.

Sincerely yours,

David F. Crow Circuit Judge

DFC/kmm

cc:

Jeffrey Colbath, Chief Judge, 15th Circuit

Patricia K. Jameson, State Courts Administrator Barbara Dawicke, 15th Circuit Court Administrator

Patience Burns, Executive Director, Palm Beach County Bar Assoc.

CTS-15-37776

Due 3-3-15-5-0-